Cindy Berardi

}ECE(∀ED

From:

Michele Mician

Sent: To: Thursday, September 10, 2009 11:47 AM

Cindy Berardi

Subject:

FW: Withdrawal from PSSC

2009 SEP 10 AM 11: 56

CITY CLERK

Hi Cindy,

Paul Lewin resigned from the Sustainability Commission. His letter of resignation is below.

Please let me know if you require a more formal submittal of resignation.

Cheers,

Michele

Michele Catherine Mician, MS Manager, Office of Sustainability P.O. Box 2743 3200 E. Tahquitz Canyon Way Palm Springs, CA 92263-2743 760-323-8214

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-----Original Message-----

From: Paul Lewin [mailto:plewin2003@earthlink.net] Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2009 11:43 AM

To: Michele Mician

Subject: Withdrawal from PSSC

Dear Michele,

I must inform you that I have been hired for a consultancy in San Jose of an unknown duration, and therefore must regretfully resign from the Palm Springs Sustainability Commission. I am definitely saddened to miss out on the exciting work that is emerging from this Commission, and I would like to wish all of the members of the PSSC the very best in their efforts to guide our city's future!

Also, I wish you well in your new position with the City. I'm sure you will grow to love this community as much as I do.

Sincere regards,

Paul Lewin

PS - please share this communication with my colleagues on the commission, and please let me know if there is some formal communication I must complete with the City.

-PL